
 

 

17th July 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Annual Reports 
 
Due to the current circumstances, it has not been possible to issue your child’s Annual Report in 
paper form.  Therefore, we have issued the report via the Parent App for you to view. 
 
The report consists of information that had been gathered up to and including 20th March.  
Students have continued to be awarded achievement points during lockdown and these are 
reflected in the report. 
 
Form Tutors and House Leaders have included their comments to help guide students for the 
coming year.  On our return staff and students will work together to ensure that all students are 
able to continue making progress despite the current period of lockdown that we have 
unfortunately had to endure. 
 
Have a restful summer break and we look forward to seeing all students back in school in 
September. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
K Johns 
Headteacher 
 
 


